
$1,000 College Survey Scholarship
Take a short survey on your college and be entered for a chance to win
$1,000. Your review will help others find a college that's right for them.

$1,000 College Survey Scholarship - Niche

Happy almost spring. We are just about halfway through the spring semester.
There is a lot of information in this newsletter about upcoming processes on
campus. Fall course selection is next week, housing selection is approaching
right after break and mid-term grades will be posted during break. Cap and
Gown orders are due this month too! Offices remain open during the break, so
it is a perfect time for students with a little extra time to reach out and get
connected with services.
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Residence Halls will be closed for the upcoming Spring Break between
7PM on Friday, March 15th and 8AM on Sunday, March 31st. 

All students are required to leave campus for the duration of the break
unless they request and receive permission to stay in advance. We
encourage students to make their travel plans ahead of time before tickets
are sold out. Spring Break is a great time to begin the conversation with
your student about plans for finishing out the spring semester strong and
thinking ahead to summer and the fall 2024 terms. 

After Spring Break, students can expect to participate in Housing
Selection for the 2024-2025 academic year between April 5th and April
12th for on-campus housing. As a reminder for families, NEC has a three-
year on-campus residency requirement, which means that all
undergraduate students are required to live on campus for their first 3
years (or six semesters) unless they meet one or more of the established
eligibility criteria. We highly recommend all students confirm their
eligibility before signing any lease off campus! If your student has
questions about housing selection, they can email us at ResLife@nec.edu
stop by Simon 312, or attend one of the scheduled virtual drop-in Q&A
sessions. Students should check their NEC email for more information
about housing selection. 

ResLife Important Information

mailto:ResLife@nec.edu




It is time to renew the FAFSA to apply for financial aid for the next
academic year. Submit the 2024-2025 Free Application for Federal Student
Aid (FAFSA) at studentaid.gov. To meet with a NEC financial aid
counselor, a Zoom or phone appointment may be scheduled through your
Navigate app or by emailing sfs@nec.edu.

RENEW Your FAFSA 

mailto:sfs@nec.edu
https://studentaid.gov/






Writing and Academic Support Center



 Criminal Justice Club is
hosting an upcoming event
for all students and open to
the community. This
should be particularly
informative for students
majoring in Criminal
Justice, Psychology. and
Political Science, as well
as for any member of our
community that is
concerned with this
problem that has taken far
too many lives. 

Keegan Finley and Ella
MacGregor presented
the work they did in Dr.
Sarah Gunnery’s lab this
summer as part of the
Summer Undergraduate
Research Program at the
Eastern Psychological
Association annual
meeting in Philadelphia
this past weekend. 

Students Present Psychology Research



.

Commencement Information
https://www.nec.edu/commencement

Saturday, May 18, 2024, at 10:00 a.m.
The Simon Green

98 Bridge Street, Henniker, NH 03242

https://www.buildagrad.com/nec


Spring Semester is finally living up to its name with sunshine-filled days, and
milder temperatures. The first seven weeks are nearly at an end with students
trying to stay focused while looking forward to Spring Break, March 18th-29th. Fall
Semester (and Summer terms) course registration will be held March 13th. Talk
with your student about their plans for courses and remind them to meet with their
faculty advisor. This is an important connection for your student as they proceed
in their degree program. 

Encourage your student to reflect on the first half of the semester. Are there
"tweaks" that they could make in the second half to improve their writing skills,
test preparation, and/or time management? Several academic support services on
campus are ready to help: Academic Mentors, Professional and peer tutors, Peer
Success Coaches, and Academic Advisors. Students shouldn't hesitate to utilize
these valuable resources. Enjoy the two-week break with your son or daughter as
they recharge to return with renewed enthusiasm to finish the remaining weeks of
the semester!  

A Message from Mentoring Program

Sports and Recreation Students Attend Sports
Management Summit

A group of Sport and Recreation
Management Students recently attended
the regional sports management summit,
where they were able to interact with
industry leaders. They attended sessions
that covered a variety of topics, including
partnerships, business intelligence and
analytics, recruiting, sales and service,
event management, and communications.

Students were also able to network with
top executives and hiring managers from
organizations across New England at the
Career and Networking Fair.
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